
Dear Valued Customer, 

As your supplier, we are persistently working towards fulfilling the Conflict Minerals disclosure 
Requirement of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act, Section 1502 (aka 
the “Conflict Minerals Law”).

This law requires certain manufacturers and suppliers of products that contain Tantalum, Tungsten, 
Tin or Gold (known as “3TG”) to establish whether such minerals within their products have been 
sourced from the Democratic Republic of Congo or any of its neighboring countries (Republic of 
Congo, Angola, Burundi, Central African Republic, Rwanda, south Sudan, Tanzania, Uganda or 
Zambia).

Centennial Bolt is committed to work toward discarding 3TG products from its inventory and supply 
chains that support armed groups in the DRC or surrounding countries that promote violence and 
disregard basic human rights. Please be advised that Centennial Bolt, Inc. is taking direct actions to 
implement the controls necessary to respond to your company’s reporting requirements under the 
Conflicts Minerals Law. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at quality@centennialbolt.com

Thank you,

Mark Thomas E. Cordova 
Director of QMS
Centennial Bolt, Inc.




